
Dual Credit Taskforce Summary of 2023/2024 Activity 
 
Over the 2023-2024 academic year, the Faculty Council Dual Credit Task achieved two significant 
accomplishments.   
 
First, the task force was given an action item in the Fall 2023 semester to create, implement, and 
review a district-side survey of the dual credit faculty to gather information on their 
experiences.  A total of 62 full-time professors and 82 adjunct professors responded to the 
survey.  The results of the study were then shared with the Faculty Council and the new Dean of 
K-12 Partnerships to help guide the formulation of district-wide policies concerning dual credit 
operations at Collin College.   
 
Second, the task force began investigating how to engage more full-time faculty in teaching dual 
credit courses across the district.  After reviewing the barriers that prevent more full-time faculty 
from teaching dual credit, the task force brainstormed multiple ideas on how to get more faculty 
engaged.  These ideas will help guide the Faculty Council in encouraging faculty to take on this 
growing area of instruction for the college district.  
 


